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26 February 2019 

 

 

Reference: FOI 2019/04 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Thank you for your request of 26 January 2019, in which you asked for the 

following information: 

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information act for all 
transactions over £25,000 from April 2015 to a month in arrears from 

the date at which you publish in response to this request.  

 
Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably csv). 

As a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient 

of each transaction. Please also provide details on the procurement 

category of each transaction if you have it. 
 

Your request has been handled under the FOIA. 
  

I can confirm that the Parole Board holds the information that you have requested. 

However, the information is exempt from disclosure under section 21 of the FOIA, 

because it is reasonably accessible to you. The information can be accessed via 

the following link below. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/

727619/Parole_Board_Annual_Report___Accounts_2017-18.pdf 

Appeal Rights  

 
If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to request an internal 

review by responding in writing to Gary Hopper at 

gary.hopper@paroleboard.gov.uk.  
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You do have the right to ask the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) to 
investigate any aspect of your complaint. However, please note that the ICO is 

likely to expect internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before 

beginning their investigation.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Nazreen Khan  
Compliance and Assurance Officer  

The Parole Board for England and Wales 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


